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Tuesday 26th April 2016 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

REMINDER - Regarding Year 5 – The Mill Residential: 28th – 30th September 2016  

 

As you know, Year 5 children will take part in a residential trip to the Mill.   As discussed in out 

meeting on 25th April, we expect every child in Year 5 to go on this trip as it is part of the Year 5 
Curriculum. Please visit their website to find more information about the centre:  

http://www.themillforestgreen.co.uk 

 

Costs:  

The full cost of the journey is £100. This includes all transport, meals and accommodation.  

 

At this stage, we need to confirm numbers. We need a deposit of £20 by Friday 24th June. This will 

confirm your child’s place. The balance of £80 can either be paid in one payment or instalments 

for which we have payment cards available. 

 

No child should be excluded because their families are unable to meet the cost.  If help 

is needed towards payment, please make an appointment to see Robin. 

 

If you have any more questions about The Mill residential trip, please come and see me or any 

member of SLT.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Mireille Alwan  

Assistant Headteacher  

 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………….               Current Class ………………. 

 

 
□   I give permission for my child to attend The Mill: 28th -30th September 2016 
 

□   I have paid a deposit of £20 towards the full cost of the trip (£100).  

 

□   I would like to make an appointment to discuss additional funding for The Mill.   
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